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To: Residents and Staff 
From: Nadia N. Geigler, CEO 
Date: Wednesday, February 3, 2021 
Re: COVID-19 Prevention and Protection 
 

COVID Count 
 

ACTIVE cases  RECOVERED cases 

Residents Staff  Residents Staff 

0 0  25 44+7 

                 ”+7” refers to a non-staff provider 
More Good Changes! 
Monday’s memo with three good changes was such a hit, we’re back today with some more good 
news.  Because of our current COVID experience and the experience in the city around us, we have 
been cleared to move to the next phase of reopening, phase 2 of the reopening guidance.  There 
are two important changes coming to The Harbors residents and families as a result of this. 
 
First, we are able to restart indoor, in-person visitations for Harbors’ residents!  Like last time, the 
visitations must meet the following criteria: 

• Visitors are limited to two people at a time, preferably from the same household 

• Visits must be scheduled in advance with Kim Kohler 

• Visits will happen in the Solarium on the 6th floor Harbors side 

• No visits can happen in resident rooms or other common areas in the building 

• Visitors and resident must maintain 6 feet of distance and wear masks the whole time 

• Visitors will have a phone screening 24 hours prior to the visit and will be screened again in 
the lobby when they arrive to the community 

More will come directly to Harbors’ families from Kim when we are ready to re-launch in-person 
visits.  It is expected these will start in the next few days. 
 
Second, we are now able to bring salon services back to The Harbors on Mondays and Tuesdays 
starting this next week.  To make appointments, please call David directly at 773-654-5112. 
 
What does not change for Harbors residents is the limit of 10 people for all communal dining and 
activities.  As more good news, yesterday we were able to restart communal dining in The Harbors!  
No surprise but this was received very well by residents and staff. 
 
And speaking of communal dining and good news, a memo is coming out from Culinary Services to 
IL residents on the same topic.  Stay tuned for more information. 
 
Happy, happy Wednesday!  
 
cc: Megan Callahan, HealthPro Dr. Eric Mizuno, Medical Director 
 Tricia Mullin, SASI Pamela Winkler, Rainbow Hospice 


